24 February 2020
Prof. Ayman Badawi
Department of Mathematics & Statistics
College of Arts & Sciences

Reference: Faculty Research Grant 2020 (FRG20)
Proposal No.: FRG20-5-S28
Project period: 1 June 2020 — 31 May 2021

Dear Prof. Badawi,

Thank you for submitting the above proposal to the FRG20 Program. As expected, this year’s FRG20
proposal submissions were exceptionally competitive. FRG20 proposals have been evaluated using a
rigorous review process. First, more than 1,000+ external review reports were solicited from experts in
their fields. Next, proposals and external review reports were deliberated upon by eight internal panels.
Finally, award decisions were made, based upon various factors including external reviews, panel opinions,
funding availability, etc.

I am pleased to inform you that your proposal, entitled “........ 7, has been recommended for funding by
the FRG20 Program.



